From: Mike Michael [mailto:mikem@aerelocations.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2011 2:09 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Temporary Authority to Nelson, Jason M. d/b/a Parkers' Moving Services, Docket No. TV-110612,

I feel the need to protest the awarding of temporary operating authority for the subject applicant.  It is obvious that there is no consideration given to the laws, rules and regulations imposed on responsible moving companies by the WUTC.
 
They have been operating illegally under the minimum legal rates as evidenced by the following ad on Craig'slist: http://seattle.craigslist.org/oly/lbs/2360125341.html 
 
Furthermore, they have no L&I or Employment Security accounts.  
 
It is this type of uneven playing field that cost legitimate moving companies a lot of money in these already trying times.
 
I ask that the WUTC deny this application and take action to shut down this illegal entity.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mike Michael,
President

